Wendy Strangeway

liom:

Sue Willmington ·

Sent:

12 January 2013 22:10

To:

Wendy Strangeway; General

Subject:

Doves Nest noise.

Dear Wendy,

As you are having a committee meeting on 17th January please take note of the constant hum from I guess the generator at Doves Nest?

It is 22.02 on a Saturday evening and I am trying to work but the background hum from the generator is very irritating, I am writing to you are it is useless writing to York Potash.

I live here because it is quiet and I can concentrate!

I hope this is not going to be the sound of the future in my home.

Best wishes, Sue Willmington

Red Barn Littlebeck Lane Sneaton YO22 5HY

Scanned by MailDefender - managed email security from intY - www.maildefender.net

